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Presiding Disciplinary Judge finalists selected 
Supreme Court to appoint new Presiding Disciplinary Judge 

 
 The Supreme Court Advisory Committee on the Practice of Law has nominated three 

candidates for the Presiding Disciplinary Judge vacancy created by the retirement of the Hon. 

William R. Lucero. The vacancy will occur on May 31, 2022. Nominees Bryon Large, Carey 

Markel and Joseph Michaels were selected by the committee on March 17, 2022. 

 The Supreme Court intends to appoint a new presiding disciplinary judge by April 15, 

2022. 

Comments regarding any of the nominees may be sent via e-mail to the Supreme Court at 

judicial.vacancies@judicial.state.co.us.  

 
 
Editor’s Note: Contact information for the three nominees: 

 Bryon Large, 1100 Judicial Center Dr., Brighton, CO 80601, 303-654-3284 
 Carey Markel, P.O. Box 12159, Columbia, S.C. 29211, 803-734-2038 
 Joseph Michaels, 1300 Broadway, 9th Floor, Denver, CO 80203, 720-508-6460 
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